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Jones, Stephanie

From: Shannon Maurer <shannon_maurer@pasd.us>
Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 2:00 PM
To: ED, State Board of Ed
Subject: [External] Science Standards

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown sources. To 
report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov. 
Thank you for all your hard work on the new science standards. 
 
Please consider moving elementary science PSSA to 5th grade due to the grade bands in the new standards 3-
5. 
 
Thank you again, 
 
Mrs. Shannon Maurer 
Forge Road Elementary School  
Fourth Grade  
Palmyra Area School District 
 


